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From: Tyler Long [mailto:tyierlongpt@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 6:04 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I'm contacting you in regards to the Duke energy pipeline project. I live in a neighborhood 
potentially affected by the route, and strongly oppose the new build of a natural gas supply line 
running in any close proximity to my house. It would have a negative impact on property value 
and pose a safety risk to all in our community. We would be negatively impacted while DUKE 
would profit fmancially. 
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